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CorelDRAW lets you create powerful, professional designs and presentations that are perfect for
creating brochures, flyers, posters and more. You can rely on CorelDRAW to convert your images to
print on standard letter and legal sized paper, with its advanced conversion technologies, as well as
to film, video, CD-R and DVD-R formats for a professional finish. With CorelDRAW Graphics Suite you

can effortlessly assemble your media - print, film, or video - and output it to all the most popular
print and film formats, while at the same time preserving your original image quality, speed, and

color. The CorelDRAW application suite includes over 150 templates, a wide array of graphics tools
and drawing and painting features, file output in the most popular print and film formats,

collaboration tools that facilitate work with colleagues and clients, and an excellent selection of
advanced settings and effects that can transform any image. CorelDRAW Graphics Suite is an
affordable, powerful application for creating powerful, professional designs that are perfect for

creating brochures, flyers, posters and more. You can rely on CorelDRAW to convert your images to
print on standard letter and legal sized paper, with its advanced conversion technologies, as well as
to film, video, CD-R and DVD-R formats for a professional finish. CorelDRAW also lets you design and
paint web pages and create eye-catching animations, logos and HTML web pages. In addition to the

standard components, you can download and start using CorelDRAW Elements, an all-inclusive,
multimedia authoring system developed especially for CorelDRAW Graphics Suite to edit, create and

publish compelling multimedia documents and web pages.
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CorelDRAW Graphics Suite 2009 is a professional graphics-design package offering an array of tools
and programs that can help enhance your creativity. The application allows users to design projects
in a variety of sizes and shapes, as well as offering options for editing, converting, enhancing, and

publishing those projects. Corel Draw Graphics Suite 2009 allows users to create professional-looking
images, vector illustrations, web graphics, blueprints, and more. Its a software suitable for artists,

designers, business owners, as well as large enterprises. CorelDRAW Graphics Suite 2009 includes a
powerful graphics design studio for professionals. The latest version of the software offers over 150
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templates, variable fonts, 25 new enhancements and features, 7 high-powered applications, along
with an option to collaborate with colleagues and clients. CorelDRAW Graphics Suite 2009 is a

comprehensive graphic design studio for professionals. The latest version of the software offers over
150 templates, variable fonts, 25 new enhancements and features, 7 high-powered applications,

along with an option to collaborate with colleagues and clients. You can try the graphics suite for a
15-days free trial period - credit card details arent required. CorelDRAW Graphics Suite 2009 is aset

of graphic design software tools and programs, designed for Windows. The suite includes various
features that can help users create professional-looking images, vector illustrations, web graphics,
blueprints, and more. Its a software suitable for artists, designers, business owners, as well as large

enterprises. 5ec8ef588b
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